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Health, Homelessness and Humanity Frontline Network Annual Conference 7th November
Many thanks to all of you who have already registered to attend our conference. We will be sending out our finalised agenda prior to the conference via Eventbrite so if you haven't registered to attend or would like further information you can access details here.
 
  
Would you like to have your blog published?
At our Annual Conference Neal Lawson of Compass will be sharing with us a new model of 45 Degree Change.  If you are an aspiring blogger or would just like to have a go, members have been invited to provide a blog of our conference to be published on the Rethinking Poverty Website, which can also be published on our Frontline Network Website News and Views section. The blog does not need to be formal or academic in tone and this can be for example; an account of events or a reflective piece. You will find existing examples of event blogs here and if you have any queries or would like some further guidance please feel free to contact Rethinking Poverty's Blog Convener: carolinehartnell@gmail.com or donna.willison@wearestreetlife.org.


  
Addiction to Recovery Networking Event: Minutes, feedback and requested information
Many thanks to all of you who facilitated and attended our event on 12th September. You can now read the minutes here. 

Also, as discussed during the event, please find: Horizon's referral/self registration form, details of Homeless Link's FREE training including Key Group Webinars - Unpredictable Environments: Crisis Response and Effective Engagement around New Psychoactive Substances and details of Frontline Network's online funding opportunities for continued learning and potential future events. If you have any questions or would like any support in applying for this funding, please do not hesitate to contact us.

  
Annual Frontline Worker Survey 
On Monday 4th November Frontline Network will launch their annual Frontline Network Worker Survey 2019, which is an important opportunity for you to have your voice heard, to share what works and for decision makers  to understand the challenges faced on the frontline. Please keep a look out for details of how to complete this survey in your emails, social media and Frontline Network Website. In the meantime you can read last years Frontline Worker Survey 2018. Please find both the Executive Summary and the full report here.

Have a great weekend, many thanks for reading and we look forward to seeing many of you on the 7th!
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